Template letter number one

Dr. xx would like to share with you an opportunity to improve Osteoporosis care in British Columbia. As part of their advocacy work for Osteoporosis and patients suffering without drug coverage, this is an opportunity to tell the provincial government to improve drug coverage for osteoporosis medications. 

BC Coalition of Osteoporosis Physicians –Patients, caregivers and patient groups can share their experience and opinions with the Ministry of Health by completing a Your Voice survey.

The BC Coalition of Osteoporosis Physicians (BCCOP) wants to help patients, caregivers, and patient groups by letting them know about the Your Voice Survey which will help to improve access to treatments for osteoporosis and fracture prevention.
 
Do your part to help improve BC Pharmacare access to osteoporosis medications. Fill out the patient/caregiver's survey on the BC government "Your Voice" website. The survey is now live, available only from October 20 to November 17, 2021.
 
Go to the Your Voice website to take the survey: https://www2.gov.bc.ca/gov/content/health/health-drug-coverage/pharmacare-for-bc-residents/drug-review-process-results/your-voice
BC Coalition of Osteoporosis Physicians (BCCOP) website: https://www.bccop.org/
